
From: Ossie Bispo  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:12 PM 
To: council@london.ca; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless hub at Lighthouse inn and black pearl 
Importance: High 
 

Hi, 
 
I am writing in response to the proposed homeless hub at Lighthouse inn and black 
pearl.  I live in Sunningdale neighbourhood and have serious concerns with all the 
schools in direct proximity to this site.  I feel that this poses a significant risk to our 
neighbourhood and respective businesses in the area. 
 
As a tax payer in this subdivision I strongly oppose this location and feel that it puts 
residents at risk and the location puts the homeless residents at risk due to the amount 
of vehicle traffic. 
Please add my name to the growing list of opposition 
 
Thanks 
Ossie Bispo  
London, 
N6G5J7 
 
 
Ossie Bispo, RN, MScN 
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